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Nor theast Nuclear Energy Company
ATTN: Mr. W. G. Counsii

Senior Vice President - Nuclear.

Engineering and Operatices Group
| P.O. Box 270
| Hartford, Connecticut 01601

Gentlemen:
,

l
Subject: Eraergency Plan Evaluation Rapcrt (EPER)

This letter forwards the Emergancy Plan Evaluation Report for the Haddam
Neck Nuclear Plant, Revision 10, dated February 1,1982, that was prepared
by the Emergency Preparedness Licensir.g Branch.

We recognize that your' emergency plan has undergone several revisicns to
incorporate comments recommended by your staff and internal auditors, and
in response to the Emergency Preparedness Appraisal 50-213/81-14. Therefore ,
the enclosed EPER is being provided as supplemental comments for your con-
sideration in future emergency preparedness reviews / revisions.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNEDJT
9ionc0& Y BellaajThomas T. Martin, Director
Division of Engineering and

Technical Programs,

Enclosure: Haddam Neck EPER

cc w/ encl:
R. Graves, Plant Superintendent
D. G. Diedrick, Manager of Quality Assurance
R. T. Laudenat, Manager, Generation Facilities Licensing
J. F. Opeka, Vice President, Nuclear Operations
Public Document Room (PDR).
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)gg
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)e-ci

ME' NRC Resident Inspector
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